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Sent: 07 January 2019 17:11
To: Bob Neville

Subject: Reference 18/01894/OUT

ELM FARM, SIBFORD FERRIS, BANBURY, OXFORDSHIRE OX15 5AA
7 January 2019

Mr Bob Neville, Cherwell District Council, Bodicote House, White Post Rd, Bodicote, Banbury OX15 4AA. 

Dear Mr Neville 
Proposed development of 25 houses in Sibford Ferris                                   Reference 18/01894/OUT

The poor water pressure in Sibford Ferris was brought home to us when we found ourselves without water for 48 hours over the New Year.  Elm farm is situated at an elevation of about 205 metres.  To compensate for the insufficient mains water pressure to reach us we installed a booster pump some years ago.  Our booster pump failed hence the no water.  

Has anyone investigated how a proposed significant housing development in Sibford will affect the water supply and pressure for the whole village?


Yours Sincerely 


Robin Grimston 



